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Agreement for Janitorial Services

On June 12, 2017, the Board of Directors approved the release of a request for proposals for
janitorial services. Offers were received in accordance with the Orange County Transportation
Authority procurement procedures for professional and technical services. Board of Directors’
approval is requested to execute an agreement for these services.

A. Approve the selection of Corporate Image Maintenance as the firm to provide janitorial

services.

B. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Agreement No. C-7-1723
between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Corporate Image Maintenance, in the
amount of $3,243,840, to provide janitorial services, for a three-year initial term beginning November
1, 2017, with one, two-year option term.
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